
Thursday, October 17, 2024

● Show Choir will have practice on Friday morning this week.
● Friday Blind leaders will meet in Mrs. Pepper's room during RTI.
● Students that have pathway applications, please get them turned in ASAP. You are not locked in 

stone for this decision but I do not want you to miss the opportunity.
● If you have not already, please follow the Fulton Gray Matters group on Instagram. This will help you 

stay connected with upcoming events and activities.
● Any student interested in becoming the Student Ambassador for the Steamer Suite is encouraged to 

apply to Mrs. Meurs. Interested students must be self-driven, highly motivated, and have the ability to 
problem solve. Students should also have the ability to plan ahead and communicate effectively. 
General tasks include, but are not limited to, deciding the menu, cleaning the space, handling money, 
and booking the Suite. Individuals should be comfortable with managing a team, conversing with the 
public, and be proficient or willing to learn how to use Canva. Please speak with Mrs. Meurs for any 
further details or questions

● Reminders for this week, Robotics have concessions tonight and Thespians have concessions on 
Friday. Please let your sponsors know if you can help!

● The Building Futures Career Expo is Tuesday, November 19th. It provides high school students the 
opportunity to spend a day with Union construction professionals through an interactive showcase. 
Students are provided hands-on learning activities by industry partners. Students will engage in 
learning labs for building, environmental, bridge, road construction and many more skilled trades 
careers. Lunch and t-shirts are provided! Please let Mrs. Pepper know if you would like to attend as 
the deadline is October 22nd for registration.

● Next week is national chemistry week. This year’s theme is “Picture Perfect Chemistry” Stay tuned to 
your email and the School’s Facebook page for games, prizes, and more! Monday’s dress-up day is 
Chemical Reaction Day (Dress in Wacky, Bright Colors that “React” with Each other)

● There is a Christmas Run/Walk this year, all K-12 students run for only $10. You may pick up a form 
in the office or click on the link 2024 Christmas Run Walk.pdf to learn more about the Run/Walk. . 
Money can be sent to any school office.
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